
French Camp Presbyterian Church      
The Lord’s Day   February 25, 2024 

Flowers for February are given by Lynn & Dianne Downing 

in memory of their son Philip Henderson Downing. 
 

Announcements / M4M – Madison Paladino, His Little Feet 
 

Prelude: Christ, Whose Glory Fills the Skies               
        

Call to Worship  

Response #58: Bless the Lord, O My Soul 
 

Prayer of Invocation 
 

*Hymn #400: Glorious Things of Thee are Spoken 
 

Shepherd’s Prayer: Larry Littlejohn 
 

Presentation of Tithes and Offerings  

Offertory: Lord, Be Glorified                        (#186 in Hymnal)
         

*Doxology  
 

*Prayer of Dedication 
 

Children’s Sermon: (4th Grade and Younger) 
 

*Hymn (Overhead): His Mercy Is More 
 

Sermon: Lost in Adam - Saved in Christ                       Alex Coblentz 
Romans 5:12-21 (pg 942 in pew Bible) 

                      

*Hymn (Overhead): Turn Your Eyes  
 

*Benediction  
 

*Congregation Standing 
 

Congregational Meeting Following the Benediction 
 

 
  

The New City Catechism for Kids 

Q. 27 Are all people, just as they were lost through Adam, saved through 

Christ? 

Children: No, only those who are elected by God and united to Christ by faith. 
 

Adult: No, only those who are elected by God and united to Christ by faith. 

Nevertheless God in his mercy demonstrates common grace even to those who 

are not elect, by restraining the effects of sin and enabling works of culture for 

human well-being. 

Life of the Church 
 

Congregational Meeting Today: Members are urged to stay after church 

to elect Mike McCollum to the office of Deacon and to approve Alex 

Coblentz’s request for retirement.   
 

Sunday Supper Tonight, 5:30pm: We look forward to having Rev. Leon 

Miller, pastor of Buffalo United Methodist Church in Kosciusko, as our 

speaker.  Members of his congregation are invited to join us for supper. (For 

those who may not know, Bruce Beswick and his father Ken are buried in 

the cemetery at Rev. Miller’s church.) 
 

Mission Conference Next Weekend, Saturday & Sunday: Our speaker, 

Rev. Stuart Mills, was a missionary in Peru before returning to the US to 

continue his education. His topic will be “Life, Light and Love,” taken from 

I John. Supper will be provided Saturday night at 5:30pm in the LSB. Sunday 

School, Worship and the Evening Service will include messages by Rev. 

Mills and feature several FCARP mission trips.   
 

Sprinkle Party for Susanna Riddell Saturday, March 2, 1:30-3:00pm: 

Come and Go at Rachel Purvis’ house (across from His Way dorm) to 

“sprinkle” Susanna with diapers, gifts, and smiles as we look forward to little 

Rosie coming soon! Susanna is registered at babylist.com and Amazon.  
 

Paul & Jeannette Nasekos: Jeannette fell recently and needs round the 

clock care. They are preparing to sell their house and move to Tennessee to 

live with their son Matthew and his family as soon as possible. Paul hopes 

to continue his children’s ministry with TAG in Tennessee.  If you would 

like to help with their expenses, you can give by check to the church or 

online at www.fcarp.org (Giving; Fund: Missions; Sub Fund: Good 

Samaritan / Note: Nasekos) 
 

Love Packages: Larry Littlejohn is collecting Christian books, Bibles, 

reference materials, devotionals, and more for a ministry in Decatur, AL that 

is sending Christian literature to share the gospel with people around the 

world.  There is a collection box under the table outside the church library 

and in the FCA mailroom.  Items due by March 8 when spring break begins. 
 

Flowers in the Sanctuary: To reserve a month to put flowers in the 

Sanctuary speak with Mary Nell. July and December are still available. Cost: 

$30.  
 

Save the Date: The International Children’s Choir, His Little Feet, are 

coming back to French Camp in May!  Please pray now for the 6 host homes 

needed to house the group and for three evening meals to be provided. Speak 

to Madison Paladino if interested in helping. Watch for more details… 
 

Free Easter Cards and Bags are available on the table by the library.  
 

 

Daily Bread Devotionals for March - May have arrived. 
 

http://babylist.com/
http://www.fcarp.org/


Ushers ...................................................... Kevin Sorensen, Larry Littlejohn 

Student Ushers ................................................................. Ty & Gray Martin 

Greeters ............................................................... Mike & Kathy McCollum  
Next Sunday, March 3: 

Ushers ......................................................................................... John Dendy, Danny Donald 

Student Ushers ........................................................................................... Ty & Gray Martin 

Greeters ............................................................................................................................TBA 
 

Calendar of Events 

Today  10:00am - Sunday School   11:00am - Worship 

  Congregational Meeting After Church 

  5:30pm - Sunday Evening Supper – Speaker: Rev. Leon Miller 

Monday  1:00pm - Funeral for Jackie Carlisle Evans, Coleman FH 

Tuesday  8:30am - Women’s Bible Study – Galatians 

  6:30pm - Mission Committee Meeting 

  Carolyn Akers Returns from Indonesia! 

Wednesday 6:00pm - Prayer Meeting 

Friday   5:30am - Men’s Bible Study (Gospel of John) - Welcome Center 

Saturday  1:30 - 3:00pm - Baby “Sprinkle” for Susanna Davenport Riddell 

    @ the home of Rachel Purvis 

5:30pm - Mission Conference Begins  

 Supper & Speaker Rev. Stuart Mills 

Next Sunday  Mission Conference Continues 

7:00am - Men’s Breakfast Hosted by FCARP 

10:00am - Sunday School: Hispaniola Mountain Ministry (LSB) 

      Speaker: Darren Miley, M4M - The Brownings 

  11:00am  -Worship: Rev. Stuart Mills 

   M4M – Erin & Ellen Ulerich 

6:00pm -   Evening Service with Rev. Stuart Mills (Sanctuary) 

      M4M: Rebecca & Dabney Edwards 

March 14 12:00pm - Historical Highlight, Speaker Norman Ford, FCA’55 

March 31 7:00am -  Easter Sunrise Service  

11:00am -Worship & Communion 

  

Ministry of Prayer 

Sympathy: Pray for the family of Jackie Carlisle Evans who passed away February 

17. Her funeral will be tomorrow, 1:00pm at Coleman Funeral Home in Ackerman; 

visitation begins at 12:00pm. Remember especially her husband Steve and her 

brother Billy Carlisle. (Many will remember Jackie’s son Scott and his wife Edie 

who worked at CRS.) 
 

Carolyn Akers (returning from Indonesia Tuesday), Marlene Armstrong, Jane 

Beswick’s Sister Margie, Dennis Cates, Peggy Cockrell, H.G.Cooper, Danny 

Donald, Beverly Doty, Mary Ida Harper, Helen Hill, George Holman, Jonathan 

Holmes, Marilyn Johnson, Roy Nail (Eupora Nursing Home), Jeannette & Paul 

Nasekos (health issues and facing a major move), Margie Newman, Becky Rogers, 

Pete Thrailkill, Ken & Lyn Utley, Don Whitmire (The Blake in Flowood) 

 
 

 

 

 

FRENCH CAMP PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

A Community and Campus Church 
323 School Street, French Camp, MS 39745 

www.fcarp.org 

J. Alex Coblentz, Pastor 

 


